
PLYMPTON BOARD OF SELECTMEN 
EXECUTIVE SESSION MEETING MINUTES 

January 3, 2011 
 

Attendees:  John Henry, Joe Freitas and Barry DeCristofano 
 
The Board entered into Executive Session to discuss the Business Park negotiations 
(Purpose #6) on a motion by Mr. Freitas, second by Mr. DeCristofano.  Roll call vote:  
Mr. Henry – yes, Mr. Freitas – yes and Mr. DeCristofano – yes. 
 
Also present was Ken Thompson, the Town’s 43D Coordinator. 
 
The discussion focused on roads to and within the Business Park and how they 
needed to run to insure access to other tenants in keeping with existing right-of-way 
agreements. 
 
The Board left Executive Session and recessed briefly prior to beginning the Board’s 
weekly open meeting, at 7:10 p.m. on a motion by Mr. DeCristofano, second – Mr. 
Freitas.  Roll call vote:  Mr. Henry – yes, Mr. Freitas – yes and Mr. DeCristofano – 
yes. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Barry DeCristofano 
Selectman 


